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Emerald Class Newsletter: 

This week:        

We have broke ground with our Christmas performance. The children have been 

learning the songs for ‘Donkey for sale’ and speaking parts have now been handed 

out. It would be wonderful if you could help your child to practise their songs and 

their lines… thank you. 

 

In English, we have been applying our ‘er’ and ‘est’ suffixes, writing comparisons 

between the 4 main up characters. We have also learnt about Proper nouns and how 

when else we are able to use capital letters. The children have also been applying 

this skill into their writing.  

In Maths, the children have been problem-solving and reasoning when finding one 

more and one less. They have looked at the different ways in which they can show 

representations of numbers and then demonstrate how to make one more and one 

less. We have also been recapping our mental methods of our number bonds. 

     

With our projects, all bird feeders are now made and decorated. All we now need to 

do is add the bird food and place on the tree, ready to help out the birds in Winter. 

The children have also peer critiqued their art made on the computer and we are 

now looking to redraft to see if they can be improved.     

 

Next Week: 

We will be planning out our story writing as well as looking at compound sentences. 

We will continue to investigate addition in Maths and we shall be cracking on with 

our scrap books about our lives. 


